MEETING AGENDA

MEETING WITH CITY OF BOISE
HIGHLANDS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION TRAFFIC COMMITTEE

Date: TBD, 2018 Time: TBD
Location: 3775 Adams St. Garden City, Idaho 83714
Attendees: HNA Traffic Committee CITY

Tom Seacord — Chair Hal Simmons

Dean Nygard —Area 1 Zach Piepmeyer

Dave Rucklos — Area 2
Jolie Strohmeyer — Area 3
Chris Wuthrich — Area 4

Leon Leston
Daren Fluke
Elaine Clegg

1. Status of ACHD Approved Mitigation Plan (July 2016 and May 2017 approvals).
a. Background: Review Scope and Status of July 2016 & May 2017 ACHD Motions
i. Note: ACHD has placed the Highland View Drive extruded curb mitigation on
hold due to safety concerns.
b. Discussion:
i. Code protected pedestrian areas created by approved mitigation — discuss Boise
Municipal Code definition of “Sidewalk” relative to cone protected areas
1. Refer to Boise Municipal Code 9-24 (Streets and Parkways)
2. Refer to Boise Municipal Code 9-08 (Care and Use of Sidewalks)
ii. Need for different mitigation due to ACHD work stoppage on Highland View
Drive approved mitigation and Highlands Elementary Remodel.
iii. City mitigation funds — spending priorities based on mitigation plan.

2. Action Required: City of Boise prioritization of Highlands Neighborhood Traffic
a. Background: ACHD has indicated (meeting on 4/6/18 mtg with B.Wong and P.Woods)
that the City of Boise has not identified Highlands as a priority for traffic and as a result,
ACHD does not consider different or new mitigation for Highlands Neighborhood to be a
priority for staff time.
b. Discussion: Seek City commitment to provide ACHD appropriate direction to dedicate
staff time to resolve Highland View Drive and study School Pre/Post Construction traffic.

3. “Overlay Agreement” Status
a. Background: Correspondence between E.Clegg and Highlands Neighborhood
Association in early 2017 had discussed the concept of an “overlay agreement” that
would restrict further zoning that would permit development to add traffic on Highland
View Drive, East Braemere and Bogus Basin Road. The correspondence had implied that
we would receive a status report on this by the fall of 2017.
b. Discussion: Status of “overlay agreement”
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